
 
 
 

Announcement for extension of work from home period 
 
Date: 23-April-2020 
 
Equality Myanmar has been postponed all the activities from 23 March to 30 April, 2020 and 
all the staff have been working from home according request of government.  
 
As we believe we can avoid separating of COVID-19 by staying at home in the case of 
pandemic situation has not improved enough, we extend work from home period and office 
will remain close until 31 May, 2020. All the physical activities are postponed. 
 
After World Health Organization (WHO) has announced Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID 
19) as a global pandemic, Myanmar president office released a request to people of 
Myanmar on 13 March, 2020.  
 
Based on government’s updated information on COVID 19, we will be updating when to 
continue activities. 
 
We wish everyone safe and healthy. 
 
Equality Myanmar 
 
 


